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Company Letterhead or Name and Address




Date:  Mar. 26, 2020
Subject:  Essential worker under Colorado Executive Order


To Whom It May Concern:

This correspondence is to confirm that the carrier of this letter, as an employee of (NAME of COMPANY), is authorized to travel to work in the state of Colorado.


(NAME of COMPANY),  (Brief description of Company’s Essential Function that complies with Colorado exemption),  is authorized to continue operations under the state of Colorado’s Executive Order D 2020-017 issued by Governor Polis on March 25, 2020.

Therefore, this employee is authorized to leave his/her residence and travel to our place of business to provide essential services at these locations:
	-      Addresses of business operation, add more if multiple locations are included in essential business operations.
	-
	-


Sincerely, 

(Signature of Employer)


___________________________
Print Name of Employer
